
  
 
 

June 19, 2019 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Craig Fitch 

Board of Visitors 

P.O. Box 177  

Warm Springs, MT  59756 

 

 Re: Notice of Facility Closure of Acadia Montana (License# 12868) 

 

Dear Craig: 

 

Kids Behavioral Health of Montana, Inc. d/b/a Acadia Montana (“Acadia Montana”), located at 55 

Basin Creek Road, Butte, MT 59701, hereby gives notice of its intent to discontinue operations on or about 

July 31, 2019.  

 

Acadia Montana is committed to working closely with all appropriate regulatory and government 

agencies to ensure a smooth transition and continuity of care for our residents. To that end, we will follow 

a plan for closure which will provide for an orderly discharge and transition of all the residents in the facility 

and guide the disposition of the residents’ medical records. We appreciate any guidance and support you 

can provide us in this endeavor, leading up to the closure of the facility. 

 

Thank you for your assistance and support in this process. If you have any questions, please contact 

me at (406) 494-4183 or Brock.Wolff@acadiahealthcare.com.  

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

Acadia Montana 

 

 

 

Brock Wolff 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

cc: Richard Clark, Acadia Healthcare Group President (by email) 

 


